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We’re Back! 
 

 
 
 
Leadership 
The leadership team (Ms. Kari McKay, Mr. Michael Comes At Night & Mrs. Jen Wagner) are excited to 
begin the year by building relationships with students, staff and parents. They have been busy planning, 
attending trainings and meetings to get this year rolling. They have all attended AVID training, SAM 
Administration Institute and EPAS training. Kari and Jen were recognized for 5 and 10 years of school 
administrative work in the State of Montana. 

    
 
Custodians 
The custodians (BHS-Calvin McKay, Russel Gervais, Angel Dusty Bull, Anthony Gervais, & Anson Cummins) 
have been busy preparing the entire building for all staff to be able to begin setting up classrooms on 
August 2, 2020. As BHS accommodated summer school and Upward Bound, the custodians were able to get 
other priorities finished before completing the building. 

 



Secretaries 
The front office staff (Melanie Heavy Runner & LaDean Racine) are busy ordering, checking in orders, 
assisting with registration for the school and district on top of just preparing for the new/old staff and 
students to arrive.  

 
AVID 

The AVID team (Andrea Evans, Violet Sinclair, Michael CAN, Kari McKay, Johanna Johnson, and Jen 
Wagner) attended the AVIDXP virtual conference. They went to individual strands to learn strategies to 

bring back to the school and their classrooms. They also identified relationship and instructional strategies 
to model to staff so the entire building can use with students and staff to create positive, and safe 

spaces at BHS. 

 
 
Leadership Team & SBE 
Our School Leadership Team (Glenn, Travis, Randy, Johanna, Violet & Andrea) met this summer to work on 
our instructional plans for the upcoming year. We will roll out some Project Based Learning, AVID and 
Writing Plans along with professional development. 

 
Schedules 
Scheduling is underway with the counselors in the building updating grad plans and creating individual 
schedules. 

We encourage you to see and acknowledge the positives we have going on here at BHS! 



 

 

 

  


